
ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP SEWER AUTHORITY 
WEDNESDAY, March 4, 2020 

Bi-Monthly Meeting 

 

The bi-monthly meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Sewer Authority was held on Wednesday, 

March 4, 2020 7:00 PM at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  Present were Authority 

members Carmon Flynn, Gary Boam, Jeffrey Huester, Joe Filipkowski, Engineer Mark Voyack, and 

Secretary to the Board Dale Baird.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

None. 

 

MINUTES 

• A MOTION by Huester was seconded by Filipkowski to approve the minutes of the January 

8, 2020 meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

During the meeting one of the board members became ill and had to leave the meeting.  Another 

member assisted him.  At this time there was no quorum. 

 

Engineer Mark Voyack opened bids for the three bids received for manhole metering, rain gauges and 

telemetry. 

 

 James T. O’Hara, Inc.   $198,000.00 

 Linde Corporation   $192,788.00 

 Fabcor, Inc    $221,913.00 

 

Voyack will review the bids.   

 

Since there was a lack of quorum the meeting ended. 

  

       Submitted by 

 

       Dale Baird, 

       Secretary to the Authority 


